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Please find enclosed the Local Government Association’s recent review of the Fire

Service College which is supported by the Fire Services Management Committee and
the Fire Commission,

The review is a response to the current situation, in which the College is under-
utilised, beset by debt and financial issues and in need of capital investment.

The review has concluded that the College has a vital role to play in ensuring
consistency of standards of training to enhance national resilience, multi-agency
working and interoperability. The group, chaired by Mr David Cartwright, considered a
full range of options and the key recommendation is that its future can best be
secured through a partnership with the private sector, with the fire sector responsible
for providing governance, policy direction and standards. The private sector partner
would be responsible for the operation of the College, the delivery of training and the
development of the College’s commercial market.

Early discussions with the private sector have heen positive. However, future progress
is contingent on the resolution of issues including ownership of the College’s
land, historic debt and options for amalgamation with other agency training facilities.

Mr Cartwright and | would welcome an early opportunity to meet with you to discuss
the review and options for taking forward its recommendations.
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